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Tea dance and karaoke at Princess Christian Care Home

Tea dance display
We have had a lovely busy time here at at Princess Christian Care Home over the last week. We had our local tea dance

group visit and we all enjoyed watching a wonderful dance display, followed by some delicious cakes supplied by the

dancers.

Everyone agreed it was a wonderful afternoon and we look forward to seeing them return soon!

Christmas karaoke
Last Friday we had a Christmas karaoke session where we dressed up in something Christmassy and sang our hearts out to the old

favourite songs. We also sang carols that our residents remembered singing as children, and what lovely voices they had too!

Party time!
We are having a Christmas sing-off this week as well, as having our lovely singer Najwa will join us for our Christmas Eve party – it's

going to be amazing! We have heard a certain man with a red outfit will be visiting us that day to hand out pressies galore. So, all in

all, it's going to be a wonderful day.
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Our cheeky Christmas elf and snowman brought the festive fun
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Christmas pressies galore


